HFC Committee

From: Jeff Heisel <jeffreyheisel2@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 10:37 PM
To: HFC Committee

Subject: opposing bill 6.04.041

| strongly oppose this bill because similar laws or efforts in other communities has not worked.

MHS is spearheading a working program to get the feral cat problem under control in a humane and effective manner.
Please support that and not this bill.

sincerely, Jeff Heisel,

187 Akai St.
Kihei, HI 96753



